
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF WAINWRIGHT NO. 61 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Municipal District of Wainwright No. 61 in the 
Province of Alberta proposes to pass Resolution 
No.344.15 to remove the Municipal Reserve designation 
from a portion of land, approximately 0.185 acres of 
Block R-5, Plan 7821293, E 2-44-5 W4M.  This area is 
located on the north side of Clear Lake Adjacent to 
Cabin #’s 115-121 to the north of the lots and south of 
SE 11-44-5 W4M in the M.D. of Wainwright as shown 

 
A Public Hearing will be held in the M.D. of Wainwright 
Council Chambers at 11:00 a.m. on Tuesday, October 
20, 2015 where persons claiming to be affected by this 
change may voice their concerns.  Concerns may also 
be expressed through written submissions mailed or 
delivered to the M. D. of Wainwright 717 – 14 Ave. 
Wainwright, Alberta T9W 1B3 Attention: Kelly Buchinski 
or presented at the public hearing.  Written 
submissions must be received before or at the public 
hearing to be considered. 
 
For further information, contact Kim Christensen, 
Development Officer at the M.D. Office (780) 842-4454. 


